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1.  All fees must be current and each member’s account in good standing in 
order for a player to practice or play in any non-conference or conference 
game for Hinsdale Central Hockey Club (HCHC).     

 
2.  If a family cannot make the current season registration fees, a payment 

plan can be drafted and put in place that is acceptable to the family and 
approved by the board.   

 
3.  If a payment plan is agreed upon, the parents of said player must sign off 

on and adhere to the payment plan in order for each player to take the ice 
in a practice or game.   

 
4.  If necessary, a player’s family can seek board approval for a hardship plan.  

Such plans are drafted and approved each season.  Once finalized, the same 
rules apply as above, all payments need to be made on time and account in 
good standing.   

 
5.  If payment plans or hardship plans are not approved by the board or 

account not in good standing and the player seeks to play for another team, 
AHAI will be notified.  HCHC will not support the players eligibility or allow 
them to play for another team.  
 

6.  Payment plans or hardship request must be applied for, approved and 
implemented before a player is allowed to take the ice for the first practice 
at the beginning of the season.   
 

7.  Any players account this is not in good standing will be given a ten (10) day 
grace period to make a payment.  If this requirement is not met, the player 
will be indefinitely suspended from the team until the account is made up 
to date.   
 

8.  All financial requests or allowances, will be done in conjunction with 
members of the board and the Webmaster.   

 


